
CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE NOTES  
BELLAVITA HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION 

March 10, 2015 
 

 
Members Present:   Karen Bishop, Lloyd Lambert, Marjie Parham Mike Sanders, John 
Rodriquez, Nancy Triggs, Don Velasquez and Ken Wright 
 
Absent:  Sandra Talley 

 
 
 
• Donated Freezer - The freezer has been installed.  Key will only be available from the Club 

Presidents.   
• Exercise Bike Strap - After Lloyd Lambert researched bike straps or clips, the committee 

recommended that we leave the exercise bikes as they are without trying to add straps or clips. 
• H.O.A. recommendation to use new I.D. pins - The committee recommended that we continue 

with the official badges but residents could purchase the pin badges to wear as an option. 
• Approval of New Bar from the Men’s Club to become permanent fixture in Clubhouse - The 

committee temporarily accepted the bar as a permanent fixture until a permanent home for its 
storage is built. 

• Pizza at Action Night Movie - Because of past problems with the pizza delivery, movie night 
this month will not have pizza available to buy. 

• Homeowner concern form - A concern form stated that there were no instructions on how to 
use the various exercise machines and they would like to have a stair step machine added to the 
exercise room.  Each exercise machine has instructions on how to use the machine along with 
pictorials.  The elliptical machine is actually called an elliptical stair climber that can be 
programmed for additional resistance.  Plus, there is no additional room to add any more 
exercise machines.  Lloyd will respond to the concern form. 

 
 


